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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Monday, May 9, 2022 10:46 AM
To: richardalanbowen@gmail.com; wolffprojects@gmail.com
Cc: Magner, Steve (CI-StPaul); Sheffer, Vicki (CI-StPaul); Bruhn, Nathan (CI-StPaul); Zimny, 

Joanna (CI-StPaul)
Subject: 864 Marion Street 

Hello Mr. Bowen and Mr. Wolff, 
 
Due to the delay of my letter to Mr. Schilling, the hearing above will be laid over from May 10th to May 24 via 
teleconference call between 10 am and noon.  If you wish to participate, please let me know and I will add you to 
the list of calls.  If I don’t hear from you, I will assume you don’t want to participate.   
 
Mr. Schilling has been informed of the May 24th hearing and advised to call Nathan Bruhn to schedule an 
inspection right away.   
 
 
Mai Vang 
Pronouns:  She/Her 
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